



Change is coming to the Chapel Pantry, and we want to ensure that our guests continue to receive the support they need. Our goal has always been to welcome and serve as many families and individuals as possible. However, with the rising costs of groceries, we've had to re-evaluate our system to better manage our resources and continue providing for our community.

Starting Thursday, September 5th, we will be implementing a new shopping system to enhance your experience and ensure that we can keep meeting your needs.

Thank you for being a valued part of our community. We are here to support you, and we appreciate your understanding as we make these changes.



For our wonderful guests, please see the information below. We thank you for your patience as we transition into a new system.

- Beginning Thursday, September 5th, Pantry guests can access the Indoor Food Pantry once per month (nonperishable food, meat, eggs).
- Guests may continue to visit the Outdoor Produce Market, Bakery Racks and Coolers once per week.
- Grab & Go guests will also receive a bag of non-perishable groceries once per month (non-perishable food, meat, eggs).
- Grab & Go guests may continue to receive produce bags, chilled food bags, bulk produce and bread once per week.
- Milk will be given as often as it's available.
- At check-in, you will be directed to the Pantry waiting area or to the Produce Market to shop.
- For monthly Pantry visit you will be given a ticket to enter the Food Pantry.

If you have further questions, please ask one of our volunteers with a yellow lanyard at your next pantry visit.